
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
VILLAGE OF NEOSHO 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY given that August 1st, the Neosho Mill Pond will begin a process of draw 
down to allow for the inspection of and operation of the dam gate function, and further inspection of 
the concrete aggregate. This is a required inspection by the Wisconsin Department of Natural 
Resources.  The Village will have an engineer present.  The inspection is scheduled to take place 
during the week that follows.  
  
If the gate fails, the Village will be required to repair or replace the gate.  Stop logs have been 
purchased in advance. 

 
Updates will be posted on the Village Website, villageofneosho.org and the Village of Neosho 
facebook page. 

 
If you have any questions, you may leave a message at 920-625-3086 or email 
neoshovillage@frontier.com.  If your boat is moored to your dock you will need to make 
arrangements. 

 
Village of Neosho 


